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Petition to remove the housing allocations on Netherhampton Rd between 

Netherhampton and Harnham from the Draft Housing Site Allocations Plan on 

the grounds of transport and infrastructure concerns. 

 

 

Summary 

A petition of 242 signatures is submitted to Council in respect of proposed housing 

site allocations on Netherhampton Rd between Netherhampton and Harnham. The 

petition expresses concern there is not sufficient transport or infrastructure provision 

to support the proposed housing allocations in this location and will lead to a 

significant increase in traffic and associated problems in the surrounding locality, 

with a detrimental impact upon local residents. 

The petition has been brought to the attention of the local member and the Cabinet 

Member, the petition was also forwarded to Spatial Planning to consider as part of 

the Draft Housing Site Allocations Plan Consultation which closed on 22 September 

2017. 

Action requested 

 

It is requested the proposed housing allocations on Netherhampton Rd between 

Netherhampton and Harnham are removed from the Draft Housing Site Allocations 

Plan and are not included until transport and infrastructure issues have been 

sufficiently addressed. 


